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To the Legislative enquiry into Westconnex 
I was sent an e mail on 30 July 2018 advising that due to Westconnex road works 
my property would no longer be attached to the wooden power pole on the 
opposite side of the street to my house in Brown street ST Peters. The E mail said 
I was to have a 5 meter steel pole inside my property and an above ground box. 
See attached document "Original 30 July e mails" and also "First Option PDF".  
After I complained and only after I complained I was given 2 other options. I 
chose an option that was much less ugly and less devaluing to my property. See 
"Final Option PDF"  I believe I was only given one option to start with as this was 
the least expensive for the Westconnex project. It is disgraceful that Government 
owned project would fail to fully disclose and give me all the options to consider. 
Please see attached " Martha Halliday E Mails" for her response to my complaints 
about why I was only given one option until I complained. 
Thank you for reading my submission. 
Yours sincerely 




